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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
 
8th December 2021 
 
Dear KS1 parents, 
 
We would like to firstly thank you on a fabulous first term back in school. We managed the whole 
term working alongside the effects of COVID, we thank for you partnership in this and hopefully 
you are all looking forward to a great Christmas. 
 
We are looking forward to the return of Miss Lloyd next week into 2 GW this therefore will be Miss 
Walkers last week teaching in this class.  In view of the promotion of Miss Culkin Miss Denison will 
now, be taking over the responsibilities of pastoral support in school and therefore coming out of 
class.  We are delighted to inform you that this means we can keep Miss Walker; she will be 
taking over Miss Denison’s class for the rest of the academic year.  Miss Walker will be starting her 
new role next week. 
 
Although sad to see Miss Culkin go we wish her, all the very best whilst she goes to be the Deputy 
Head at Cottom Primary school supporting Mrs Rainford. 
 
As ever thank you for your continued support and we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Jo Banks 
 
Headteacher 
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